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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 
19/4 

Liturgy 
Keyboard lessons 
Bikeability Y1 
Swimming Y3 

Tuesday 
20/4 

PE 
Multi-sports club Y2 
Bikeabliity Y1 
Y4 Girls Tag Rugby club 

Wednesday 
21/4 

Tennis Club Y4 
Bikeability Y1 

Thursday 
22/4 

Swimming Y4 
Violin lessons 
Bikeability Y1 
Multi-skills club Y3 

Friday 
23/4 

Celebration Assembly 
Bikeability Y 2&3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th April 2021 

Next week’s Statement to live by : I know how to help others 

when they are in trouble  

Welcome back, I hope everyone enjoyed their Easter break. We have a 
very busy summer term ahead packed full of fantastic learning 
experiences for all our children.   
COVID: Please inform us immediately if anyone in the family has 
symptoms. Your child will need to isolate until the test result for any 
family member is confirmed as negative. We will require further 
information to inform Public Health England in the event of a positive 
case. 
SWIMMING:  It was fantastic to have both Y3 and Y4 back swimming this 
week. We were very impressed with their effort and attitude back in the 
pool. A reminder that children with long hair should wear swimming hats.  
BIKEABILITY: Nursery, Reception and Y4 have enjoyed Bikeability this 
week. All the children involved have really enjoyed it!  Y1, Y2 and Y3 will 
have their turn next week, Mrs Perkins has confirmed Y1 and will confirm 
details for Y2 & Y3 next week.  
SPORTS CLUBS: It has been lovely to have sports clubs back on outside in 
the sunshine. There are still places available for Y4 Tennis. 
FUNERAL SUPPORT: Thank you to all parents and carers for supporting 
the school and the parish with the funeral on Wednesday afternoon. The 
whole school community showed reverence and respect at a very difficult 
time for the family. Your support was greatly appreciated.   
SCHOOL HEATING: Thankfully the school heating issue was resolved on 
Thursday. Once again thank  you to the staff and pupils who had to carry 
on in cooler conditions—it was so important to keep school open despite 
this.  
WRAP AROUND CLUB: the club is back up and running. Please book 
through School Gateway. We will continue to offer toast/cereal in the 
morning for those children who attend before 8:30am. The after school 
club will try and be outside as much as possible to help with social 
distancing and offer a snack to children who stay after 4.15pm.  
WATER BOTTLES: Can I remind all parents that water bottles should only 
be filled with water. No juice required! Thank you.  
RECEPTION PLACES: Parents have now been informed that their child has 
been allocated a place in Reception. We have 1 space in Reception for 
September 2021…. Spread the word!  
SCHOOL PLACES: We currently have 1 space in both Y1 and Y2; and 2 
spaces in Y3.….  Again, spread the word! 

BIKEABILITY: 

A big thank to the Cycle Partnership 

team for supporting Nursery/

Reception and Y4 with their bike skills 

this week. 

COVID-19 What symptoms to look for… 

A new and 

continuous 

cough! 

 

A high temperature 

A loss or change in 

taste/smell 

Please inform school immediately if your 

child or any family member in the household 

is taking a test and the outcome of the test.  
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